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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                              Francesca 
 
 
 
 

For always trying her best. 
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Message from Early Years 
 

This week has been another very busy but super 
week!  

 

This week we have been creating our own 
picture of a polar bear using cotton wool, 
explored the artic animals in the small world 
area, writing Christmas cards to our friends, 
directed the beebots around the artic, practicing 
writing our numbers, making igloos out of sugar 
cubes, building CVC words using magnetic 
letters and writing a list of things they would like 
for Christmas. The children have also been 
super elves this week and have been helping 
Santa wrap some presents in his workshop.     

 

In Literacy this week, we have been writing our 
letters to Santa. In maths this week, we have 
been continuing to learn about size ordering 
objects by length and height. We have been 
continuing to practice using vocabulary related to 
size such as big, bigger, biggest, small, 
smaller, smallest, long, longest, short, 
shortest, shorter, longer.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Forest School 
 
Please note that there will be no Forest session 

until the new year. 
 
Forthcoming events 
 
Wednesday 11th December - EYFS Nativity  
9.30- 10.30am 
 
Thursday 12th December- Polling day (school closed) 
 
Friday 13th December- Christmas jumper day 
 
Wednesday 18th December- Christmas dinner day. 
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